
 

 

10h00 Crafts & 

Coffee in Cinema  

15h00 Rummikub at 

Clubhouse 

 

 
09h00 Bridge at Bridge 

House 

10h00 Bybelstudie in 

Cinema Room 

 

 

 

 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY SUNDAY 

1 

 

2  

10h00 Crafts & Coffee 
in Cinema  

15h00 Rummikub at 
Clubhouse 

 

3 4 

10h00 Bybelstudie in 
Cinema Room 

14h00 Bridge in 
Clubhouse 

15h00 Rummikub in 
Clubhouse 

17h30 Singing Group at 
Clubhouse 

 

5 

15h00 Canasta at 
Clubhouse  

 

6 

 07h30 5km Fun Walk, 
ending with a 
Breakfast Roll at 
Clubhouse. Cost of roll 
R50.00.  

Please book with 
reception. 

7 

8 

U3A Meeting in 
Clubhouse @ 10h00 

 

9 

Classical Monday 
18h00 “Anna Karenina” 
R75 per person, added 
to levies. Includes 
supper: Chicken and 
Sun Dried tomato 
penne pasta with basil 
and salsa verde.  
Caramel and banana 
pudding. Please book 
with reception.  
 

10h00 Crafts & Coffee 
in Cinema  

15h00 Rummikub at 
Clubhouse 

10 

09h00 Bridge at Bridge 
House 

10h00 Bybelstudie in 
Cinema Room 

17h30 Simonsberg 
Winery will be offering 
a wine tasting in the 
clubhouse.  

R50 per person - Wine 
Tasting. R50 per 
Cheese tasting plate. 
Please book with 
reception.  

11 

10h00 Bybelstudie in 
Cinema Room 

14h00 Bridge in 
Clubhouse 

15h00 Rummikub in 
Clubhouse 

17h30 Singing Group at 
Clubhouse 

 

12 

15h00 Canasta at 
Clubhouse  

 

13 14 

15 

09h00 Men’s Breakfast 
at Clubhouse. 

 An opportunity for the 
Evergreen Men to get 
together.  Enjoy a 
plated breakfast with a 
coffee or tea. 

 R80.00 per person.  
Please book with 
reception. 

 

16 17 

09h00 Bridge at Bridge 
House 

 10h00 Bybelstudie in 
Cinema Room 

 

18 

10h00 Bybelstudie in 
Cinema Room 

14h00 Bridge in 
Clubhouse 

15h00 Rummikub in 
Clubhouse 

17h30 Singing Group at 
Clubhouse 

19 

15h00 Canasta at 
Clubhouse  

 
 

20 21 

22 23 

10h00 Crafts & Coffee 
in Cinema  

15h00 Rummikub at 
Clubhouse 

24 

09h00 Bridge at Bridge 
House 

10h00 Bybelstudie in 
Cinema Room 

Wine tasting and lunch 
at Delheim Winery. 

Meet in car park at 
11h15. Please book 
with Linda or Angela 

25 

10h00 Bybelstudie in 
Cinema Room 

14h00 Bridge in 
Clubhouse 

15h00 Rummikub in 
Clubhouse 

17h30 Singing Group at 
Clubhouse 

26 

15h00 Canasta at 
Clubhouse  

17h30 Sundowners in 
Clubhouse. Bring own 
snacks. No corkage. 
Bring own drinks or 
order from bar. 

 Come and meet your 
fellow Evergreeners. 

 

27 

 

28 

Musical Soiree 

Tinus van Dyk, Acoustic 
Guitarist 

R130.00/head in cash to 
Angela or Linda. Snack 
plate order at reception. 
R45.00/head. 

29 30 

10h00 Crafts & Coffee 
in Cinema  

15h00 Rummikub at 
Clubhouse 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

April 2024 

15h00 Marius 

Herselman - Head of 

Security for Val de Vie 

- will be explaining 

the complex and 

sophisticated security 

system we enjoy 

here. Please book 

with reception. 

NEW ! 

Scrabble! 

15h00 in clubhouse 

on Monday 29th. 

Details to follow. 

 


